
January 18, 2022 

Dear Barrington Park District Participants & Residents, 

Happy New Year!  We hope you have all entered 2022 in good health. 

As you are aware COVID-19’s Omicron variant is rapidly spreading.  Our goal at the 
Barrington Park District is to keep all of our participants and staff healthy and 
active.  In order to keep participants and staff healthy and the facilities open we 
need your help to control the spread of the virus among Park District programs.   

You can help by: 
 Wear a tight fitting mask over your nose and mouth at all times while inside a 

Park District facility (including District 220 schools while participating in park 
district programs, such as, KEEP and Basketball).

 STAY HOME if you or a member of your household are not feeling well and 
showing ANY symptom of COVID-19 (cough, shortness of breath or difficulty 
breathing, fever, chills, muscle pain, sore throat, and/or new loss of taste or 
smell).

 STAY HOME if you or a member of your household are awaiting COVID-19 test 
results.

 STAY HOME if you are unvaccinated and have been exposed to an individual who 
has tested positive for COVID-19.

 Notify Jodi Krause, Supt. of Recreation jkrause@barringtonparkdistrict.org, at 
the Park District if you have been at a program/facility and tested positive later 
so we can help identify close contacts.  Your identity will be protected.

Thank you for doing your part to keep the Park District a safe and healthy place for 
all. 

Teresa Jennings 
Executive Director 
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